
With God all things are possible. Matthew 19:26 

Merlins News 
Hello, 

We hope everyone had an enjoyable week. 

Attached with this letter is our curriculum overview for this half term- it going to be a busy few weeks! 

Just a few reminders…. 

PE  

We have our PE lessons on Tuesday and Friday. Children are asked to come to school in their school PE kit only 

on these days.  

Homework 

Children are required to complete a minimum of 20 minutes per week on Times Tables Rockstars practising 

their rapid recall of times tables and division facts and a minimum of 20 minutes per week learning their 

spellings on Edshed. If any child cannot remember their login, please ask Mrs Litchfield. 

KIRFs (Key Instant Recall Facts) 

During our Key skills sessions, we will be looking at and developing our Key Instant Recall Facts. Our KIRF’s for 

this half term are: 

 

Year 3 
Recall facts about the duration of time. 
 
Key Facts: 
There are 60 seconds in a minute. 
There are 60 minutes in an hour. 
There are 24 hours in a day. 
There are 7 days in a week. 
There are 12 months in a year. 

Year 4 
To know the multiplication and division facts 

for the 11 and 12 times tables. 
 

 

Any help you can give your children to remember these facts would be very helpful. 

As always, if you have questions or need to speak to us, please either do so at the door in the morning or email 

the office and we will get back to you as soon as possible. 

Mrs Litchfield and Miss Brown 


